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Beta-Psi Alumni Association

P O Box 16816

Jonesboro, AR 72403

2014 has been an exciting year for our Alumni

Association! We already have 90+ Dues Paying

Members. We have added Over 12 New Lifetime

Members. Meeting this challenge has earned us a

$5,000 House Fund Donation by Frater Ansel

Young, #1304, to be presented at the 65th Event!

Join Us July 19th for Goat Roast & 65th

Anniversary! We are hoping to host a Breakfast

Reunion for fraters in Scrolls 200-400. Stay Tuned!

This WILL be THE one event you will NOT want to

Miss! REGISTER NOW at our website or call Jerry

Halsell. Check out the TKE Hotel Disconts on our

webpage or call Jerry Halsell at 870-450-8845.

Regional Socials are a Success! We hosted

Alumni Socials in Memphis, Little Rock & Wynne

this Spring. NWA & Jonesboro are slated for May.

PLEASE visit our Updated Website for Info on Beta-

Psi Alumni. So far in 2014, we have had Over 1,500

site “Hits” viewing Over 4,600 page “hits!”

www.BetaPsiTke.com


